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I support mail by ballot without question. The idea that we could be removing this part 

of our democratic process is absolutely ridiculous and absurd. Voting by mail gives 

our Oregonians the ability to research and take time to vote on the issues and 

candidates. By removing this important way to vote, you would be making it much 

much harder for a wide range of people in this state including seniors, teachers, 

medical professionals and many, many other people who cannot leave their job or 

their children to vote. Shame on you for brining this frivolous waste of time to the 

Oregon Congress.  


